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Johnsbn-Martin, Janice

From: Becker, Gary
Sent:  Tuesday, September 02, 2008 4:25 PM

To: - Johnson-Martin, Janice
Subject: communication

The mayor wishes to discuss the Finance and Personnel Committee the issue of exceeding the number of
authorized sworn positions, in the Police Deaprtment, in anticipation of retirements in 2009.

Gary Becker
Mayor, City of Racine

City of Racin; Wisoonsin
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